
 

 

Clifton, NJ Family Church: In-Person Service and Sunday School Graduation 
 
Crescentia DeGoede 
June 25, 2021 
 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,   
 

I hope this letter finds you happy, healthy and enjoying this beautiful summer 

day.  
 

As we come to the close of the school year for students, I would like to offer 

my heartfelt congratulations to all our Sunday School, Highschool, GPA and 

College graduates! Congratulations on making it to this important milestone. 

As you reflect on how far you have come, and all the investment you’ve made, 

I hope you feel proud of your accomplishments. Your church family is very 

proud of you.  
 

Graduates as you look towards the future, my prayer for you is that you will 

know that God has great plans for you, and will be with you each step you 

take on your life’s journey. Also, please know that our community is here for 

you and wants to support you. Please don’t hesitate to reach out and ask for 

support any time.  
 

To the parents, I would like to encourage you to consider attending together 

with your children a wonderful International Filial Piety event hosted by the 

Chinese FFWPU at our Clifton Family Church tomorrow morning at 10am. 

Come hear great speakers and performances on the theme of filial piety. Also, 

we just got word of an awesome virtual Peace Festival being hosted by the 

International HQ tomorrow evening at 8:30pm. See the flyer below for more 

information. Lastly, we hope you’ll join us in celebrating our Sunday School 

Graduates and WCLC’s True Mother’s Memoir essay contest winners during 

our Sunday Service in-person at the Clifton Family Church on Sunday at 

9:30am.  
 

Wishing you many blessings.  
 

Sincerely, 

Pastor Crescentia 
 

 

  

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

To choose your language, visit 

here 

  

 

To go straight to the English 

stream, visit here 

  

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

Chinese People's Federation for World Peace is inviting families of our community to 

this special program this Saturday at 10am. There will be great speakers and 

performances on the theme of filial piety and prize awarding of prizes for the writing 

and artwork contest. Participants will also enjoy a the chance to win cash prizes in the 

raffle, as well as, complimentary lunch and boba tea afterwards. We hope everyone 

can join for this wonderful program! 
 

Register here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 



 

 

Click Here to Join! 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

We will have a special service this Sunday honoring our Sunday School Graduates and 

celebrating all the YAYAM Ministry for a Victorious Year! Please join us this weekend 

with a celebratory brunch as well as some wonderful performances and art display 

from our Sunday School students. We will also be honoring the award recipients from 

D3 for WCLC's True Mother's Memoir Essay Content.  
 

 

 

Click Here to Join Virtually 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

A Special Grace Liberation and Blessing Ceremony 



 

 

for 430 Generation of Ancestors 
 

Save the Dates for the upcoming workshops: 

July 24th, 2021; Checks and Applications are due by June 30th 

if sending to Mrs. Tomomi Ueda with $5 Shipping Fee 

 

Please let Mrs. Tomomi Ueda know by email if you are planning to 

send it to her. Click Here for more info.  
 

Please fill out this registration form as part of your documents 
 

Registration Form 

  

 

Last Day to liberate all your 430 Generations is August 24, 2021 
 

For More Info Click Here  

  

 

Please feel free to contact Mrs. Tomomi Ueda or Pastor Atsushi Takino if you have 

any questions or concerns.  
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Join us in the Blessing of Marriage 

Saturdays and Sundays 

 

The stage is ready! 

 

Click Here for More Info 

  

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

National Family Service 

on Sundays at 11am 

 

Please make sure to join us in watching the live stream of the national service, 

which will be offered at 11AM EST to communities across the nation. 
 

It will be live streamed here: live.familyfed,org at 11AM. Enjoy the service from the 

comfort of your own home!  
 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

Make Your Appointment 

with Pastor Crescentia DeGoede 

  

 

Make Your Meeting with Assist. 

Pastor Atsushi Takino 

  

 

  

  

Devotion Reflection 
 



 

 

 

 

Share Your Reflection 

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Reserve Your Room Here 
 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

   

 

  

 
 


